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Feedback form

Thank you for visiting our Community Engagement Event for the Pass of Birnam
to Tay Crossing section of the A9 Dualling Programme.

We welcome your comments and feedback on the design development work presented, which will help inform
the ongoing Design Manual for Roads and Bridges (DMRB) Stage 3 design development and assessment.

Please take time and consider the information presented, and provide any comments you have as soon as
possible and by 6 October 2024.

If you have any queries in relation to the scheme, Transport Scotland staff, and its technical advisors from
Jacobs, will be happy to assist you. You can also get in touch with us through the 'Contact Us' section of the
project Story Map or via the contact details provided overleaf.

Your details (optional)

Name:

Address:

Postcode:

Telephone:

1. We would appreciate your feedback on the General Design Development.




2. We would appreciate your feedback on the proposals for walkers, wheelers,
cyclists and horse-riders.

3. Wewould appreciate your feedback on the Dunkeld and Birnam Railway Station car park and
access proposals.

4. We would appreciate your feedback and any suggestions on our incorporation of the
Community Objectives within our ongoing design and assessment work.

Hard copies of the feedback form are located around the room, and these can be posted in the onsite

feedback box. Alternatively, you can scan the QR code below or visit bit.ly/a9p2storymap to complete
the online feedback form by 6th October 2024. You can also download a digital version of the feed-
back form which can be submitted by email or post by 6th October 2024.

Email to: A9dualling@jacobs.com
Or by post to: Jacobs, A9 Dualling Team, 95 Bothwell Street, Glasgow, G2 7HX

All of the information presented at today’s event is available in the virtual exhibition room:
https://a9p2.virtualeventspace.io/

Transport Scotland will consider your comments and feedback to help inform the design development
for the A9 Dualling Pass of Birnam to Tay Crossing scheme. All submissions will be shared with our
technical advisers as required. We may also use your submission to inform

future reports or public documents related to this activity.

If you choose to provide contact details with your submission, Transport Scotland will only use these
details to keep you updated with the progress of this project. Your personal data will be deleted in
line with our records retention and disposal policy (available at gov.scot/publications/scottish-gov-
ernmentrecords-management-plan-2/). You can opt out of receiving updates from Transport Scot-
land at any time by contacting the team using the above contact details.

The provision of contact details is optional and your comments will still be considered if provid-
ed anonymously. However, Transport Scotland will be unable to respond to your submission if you
choose not to provide these details.

If you want to make a complaint about how we have handled your personal data or exercise any of
your rights under the UK GDPR please contact dpa@transport.gov.scot






